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UNITED STATESq, ,
'

j [ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION'

* * WASHINoToN, D.C. 206E50001

\*****/ 3,m i 1 1994

Mr. David Berick
Staff Member
Subcommittee on Environment, Energy, and Natural Resources
Committee on Government Operations
U.S. House of Representatives
8371/8 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Berick:

This is in response to your request for additional information about the
decommissioning of the Fansteel, Inc. facility in Muskogee, OK made during a
teleconference with Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff on February 24, 1994.
Enclosed are the following documents:

1) letter from Dominick 3 0"lando to John J. Hunter, dated March 7,1994,' ' '

providing Fansteel it.n MC staff comments on Fansteel's report entitled-
" Radiation Survey and hemedial Assessment - Northwest Property Area".
Please note.that you are now included on the distribution list for all
NRC originated correspondence with Fansteel, Inc.

2) Letter from James Lieberman to John J. Hunter, dated January 7, 1994,
transmitting NRC's Demand for Information to Fansteel.

3) Fansteel's respons' to #2 above, dated February 4, 1994.e

4) Trip report from Harvey Spiro to Michael Weber dated December 7,1993.

5) Letter from Harvey Spiro to John Hunter, dated April 12, 1993,
discussing the export of sludges to Thailand.

6) Letter from John Austin to John Hunter, dated December 21, 1992,
discussing amending Fansteel's radioactive materials license.

7) Letter. form Harvey Spiro to John Hunter dated July 13, 1992, discussing
NRC staff concerns about Fansteel's draft " Remedial Assessment Work
Plan." l

8) Letter from John Austin to John Hunter, dated May 1, 1992 informing
Fansteel of the transfer of licensing responsibility from the Division
of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety to the Division of Low-Level
Waste Management and Decommissioning.

9) NUREG\CR-5849, " Manual for Conducting Radiological Surveys in Support of !
!License Termination"
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' David Berick -2- !

If you have any questions please feel to contact me at (301) 504-2566.

Sincerely,

Odstr m .- ., ,,
,

Dominick A. Orlando, Project Manager
Deconnissioning and Regulatory

Issues Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosures: As stated'

cc:
Attached list
w/o enclosures
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